From: Stephanypapa

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Hydroelectric Dam
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2024 8:18:28 PM

To whom it may concern,

As an Alaska resident, [ would like to express my concern with the removal of the dam and I would like to state that
I strongly oppose removing the Eklutna Hydroelectric Dam.

Thank you,

Stephany Stevenson
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